
 TO: Commission Members 

 FROM: Lynnisse Roehrich-Patrick 
 Executive Director

 DATE: 2 September 2015 

SUBJECT: Commission and Staff Update 

Commission Update 
Several members have been reappointed to the Commission since our June meeting:  Mayor 
Ernest Burgess, Mayor Tom Rowland, Mayor Pro Tem Kay Senter, Mayor Brent Greer, and 
Representative Mike Carter.  Thank you for your continued service to the commission. 

Staff Update 
Mark Patterson has joined our staff as the Information Systems Technical Manger. Mark has a 
Bachelor’s degree in Business Administration from the University of South Florida, and an 
Associate’s degree in Business Administration and Information Systems Management. 

Congratulations to Matthew Owen and Jennifer Barrie; both were recently promoted to the 
position of Senior Research Associate. 

Also, one of our staff members has reached a milestone for state government service.  April 
Scivally, our Office Manager, attained 10 years of service on August 16th. 

Please join me in congratulating them on these accomplishments. 
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